
 

       
28 July 2017 
 
Via Email 
 
Mr. Paul Diaz 
Chair, gTLD Registries Stakeholder Group 
 
Dear Paul, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 22 June 2017 with the gTLD Registries Stakeholder Group's (RySG) 
updated proposal for a voluntary pilot program for Registration Data Access Protocol (RDAP) 
implementation. Your letter has been published on the ICANN correspondence page at 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/diaz-to-atallah-22jun17-en.pdf.  
 
We appreciated the discussions regarding RDAP during the ICANN59 meeting in 
Johannesburg, South Africa and I thank you for the positive dialogue we have had on this topic.  
 
Thank you for your continued collaborative efforts toward a mutually acceptable path forward for 
RDAP implementation.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Akram Atallah 
President, Global Domains Division 


